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The Procurement Act 2023

The UK Parliament announced on 12 September 2024 that the Procurement Act 2023 will go live on the 24 February 2025.
To support suppliers in preparation for the Procurement Act, the Cabinet Office has published a suite of guidance documents that address all aspects of the new regime, provide technical guidance, and help with interpretation and understanding. 
· The Procurement Act 2023 A short guide for suppliers
· Central digital platform factsheet 
· TPP suppliers guide and knowledge drops LinkedIn

The Government Commercial Function has provided some of the following guidance for suppliers:
· The Procurement Act 2023: A short guide for suppliers (HTML) - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)
· The Procurement Bill - Benefits for Prospective Suppliers to the Public Sector (publishing.service.gov.uk)
The Knowledge Drops  at the official Transforming Public Procurement site are designed "to provide a high level overview on the changes". They are presented in three parts for suppliers. There are a further three parts for Small and medium-sized enterprises (SMEs) and Voluntary, community and social enterprises (VCSEs). In addition, there are factsheets on the new regime. 

All Tenders for the East Midlands Pharmacy Collaborative will be advertised on the Central Digital Platform and on the Atamis Health Family Portal.
https://health-family.force.com/s/Welcome

For all programme and policy questions relating to implementation of the Act please email the service desk at procurement.reform@cabinetoffice.gov.uk
For enquiries about our Tenders, please contact EMPC on uhdb.empcenquiries@nhs.net
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